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Denver Mustang Club

APRIL MEETING

April 13th Denver Mustang Meeting

The April 13th meeting to be a fun night of
indoor go cart racing. The meeting will be
the same time as always at 7:30 pm the
location will be at TBC Indoor Racing at
4351 East 46th Ave in Denver. Phone # is
303-377-3033.

We will have pizza and soft drinks with the
meeting. The cost of pizza drinks will be
$2.50 per person, 18 and under free. We
will start racing at 9:00 pm until 10:00 pm.
the track will be for the Denver Mustang
Club members, family, and friends. We will
race in teams. these teams will be picked
randomly at the meeting. The cost could be
$20.00 to $30.00 per person. There is a
height restriction 46" to 5'0" will race junior
go carts and 5'0" and over will race regular
carts. These are new cart and will do up to
35 mph. So bring friends and family the
more the better.

or 303-814-9227 home by April 6th so we
can give TBC Indoor Racing a count or if
any questions about the event.

| There is a large parking lot please bring the

mustangs if weather permits.

Directions: I-70 to the Colorado Blvd exit go
north on Colo Blvd to the stoplight at 48th
Ave. Go right (west) at 48th to a three way
stop go straight this will soon have you
heading west. TBC Indoor racing is on the
left side next to Eagle Claw Building. THis is
about a half a mile off of Colorado Blvd.
-Courtesy of Ken Smith
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EDITOR’S CORNER

| would like to thank everyone who sent in
information to the newsletter.

Please Send any articles or information that
you would like to have published in the
Newsletter by the 20th of each month.

Thank you
Editor, Rebecca Rarick

OENVER

Our Sponsor:

Phil Long Ford

7887 W Tufts Avenue

(in the Southwest Auto Park)
303-932-FORD 303-932-3673



MINUTES

The Denver Mustang Clubs
March 9th meeting was called to
order at 7:33 p.m. by President
Jerry Jones.

Guests Welcomed

Jeff Dixon -66 coupe & 96
convertible

Mike Critchley- 89 Hwy Patrol
Jerry Strongman -67 fast back &
2000 Saleen

Richard Millican 65 Convertible &
69 Mach 1

Travis Pertain -94 Cobra
Secretary's Report

No report

Treasurers Report

Jamie was not present, but
phoned in a balance of
approximately $14,000

RMMR Report

Jerry announced that Snowflower
Condos still has discounted
rooms available, and there are
registration forms for the Round
Up at the front desk.
Membership Report

Dues are due tonight

OCC Report

Mike Rhynard and Gary Coop
reported that the legislature is
working on making it easier to
obtain lost car titles. OCC has
$4,728 in its operating account;
$4,737 in the legislative account;
$11,836 in the swap meet
account.

The swap meet is June 1 & 2,
and volunteers are needed to
work all shifts at the Adams
Country Fairgrounds. The
Council passed an amendment to
their bylaws that clubs can join
without coming to meetings so
clubs located outside of Denver
may participate.

Events

Ken Smith talked about the go-cart
track on 46th Ave. where our next
meeting (April 13) is scheduled.
Members and guests need to sign
up the first week in April so a
package can be arranged. All
information will be in the newsletter.
The Early V-8 Club has invited our
club to join them on Saturday April
14th at The Matthews Collection in
Arvada. Ken also discussed other
upcoming events, and noted we
needed to decide about the Xmas
party because reservations need to
be made. After discussion, a motion
was passed to reserve a room at
the County Line Bar-B-Que for
December 1st.

Nancy McCoy Announced that the
Clive Cussler tour is arranged for
April 28th at 10:00 am. Jerry Jones
reminded members that May 19th,
Aerosuds will have a car show.
There is also an SCCA driving
event on March 18th at Coors Field.
Flyers are available for a car show
in Grand Junction scheduled May
18-20 by Blue Dots Rod & Custom.
Game

Members participated in a guessing
game for 20 minutes. Jerry Malone
won the top prize of a Mustang
Monopoly game. Runners up
received club shirts.

Old Business

Jerry passed around copies of 2
separate agreements ( Sale and
club Participant Contracts) with
Greybeard Productions. Members
should call him or bring up ideas at
our net meeting is they think any
changes are needed. Scott
Cortelyou suggested the contracts
include a default clause and
language clarifying that the

contracts are not contingent upon
each other.

Scott presented a packet of tax-
exempt fund information to Jerry y
regarding the $10,000 the club had
previously voted o invest. The
board will discuss and present at our
next meeting.

Shannon McLaren sent a thank-you
card to thee club for the flowers
sent.

New Business

None. Door-prizes of a free
registration for the Rocky Mountain
Round-Up was won by Mark
McCauley.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:50
p.m.

Submitted by,

(ol

Barbara Penberthy, Secretary

The DMC Board would like to
extend a Hearty “WELCOME?” to
our guests and new members
present at our last couple of
meetings. Its refreshing to see some
new faces (not that we don't like the
old faces!) and the variety of
Mustangs is awesome - cant wait to
see your cars!

Be sure to include our Club activates
in your calendars, because we've
got some fun events coming up.
Joining us at Fuddrucker's after the
meeting is also a good way to get to
know us better. And you'll find no
shortage of knowledge and advice
about cars floating around either!

- Hope to see you all again soon-






